
 

Temporary Construction Easement with the City of Denton 

     April 14, 2020 

 
 

SUMMARY: 
  

The City of Denton is requesting a Temporary Construction Easement at Nelson Elementary.   
 

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

The City is requesting this Temporary Construction Easement to allow them the space to bore under Teasley Road.   

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 

None. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 
Allows the City of Denton to improve city services in the area.  

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 

None. 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 

No alternatives recommended.  

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

 
Superintendent recommends the approval of the City of Denton Temporary Construction Easement.  

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 

Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations 

Deron Robinson, General Counsel 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 

Temporary Construction Easement, Proposed TCE Schematic, Exhibit A 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______Deron Robinson____________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


